
    

 

  
 

          23rd May 2018 

  
Dear Parents,  

  
Year 1 and Year 2 children will be visiting the Russian Art Auction preview at the 
Mall Galleries in Central London on Tuesday 5th June, the first day of the new 
term. This trip will support their appreciation of Russian art and culture, and children 
will have the opportunity to meet curators from this specialist gallery, and to get to know 
examples of the work of famous Russian artists of the nineteenth and twentieth 
centuries. There will be no charge for this trip but we will need to have permission for 
the children to go by Friday 25th May. We apologise for the short notice but this is a 
very special opportunity! 
  
Children are expected to arrive at school at the normal time of 9am.  We will be taking 
the train to Waterloo station and walking to the gallery from there, arriving by 11am.  
Children must bring a packed lunch and bottle of water/fruit juice if they normally 
have packed lunch. Those who normally have hot dinners will be provided with a 
packed lunch. 
 
If the weather is suitable, we will be visiting St. James Park after the preview, and 
children will be back at school by 3.00pm.  Children must wear uniform on this day. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Azbuka School  

 

 …………………………………………………………………………………………  

  
I give permission for my child _____________________________________   
  
to visit the Mall Galleries on 5th June 2018  
  
Parent signature_______________________________  


